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Follow Carmichael on LinkedIn 
 

Keep up with current trade information 
and stay up to date with newsworthy 
updates from Carmichael International 
Service by following us on LinkedIn! 
 
Click here to find us on LinkedIn.  
 
 

The USTR is Taking Comments and Requests for 
Exclusions for China 301 Duties 

 

 In our last Memo to Clients, we wrote about the proposed additional products 

subject to China 301 duties and/or substantial increases.   The Office of the 

USTR will accept comments on the increase and will accept new exclusion 

requests.  The USTR opened the comments period on May 29, 2024, and 

comments will be accepted through June 29, 2024. The link for instructions 

for filing comments for the China 301 duties can be found at: 

http://www.carmnet.com/wpcontent/uploads/2024/05/301-Tariff-Portal-

Comment-Filling.pdf . We have again also attached the link to the Federal 

Register Notice detailing the changes for your review and it can be found 

at:  http://www.carmnet.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/2024-05-22-

FR-notice-implement-USTR-report-re-301-duties16547826.1.pdf  

     

 
 
 

  
By Todd Boice, President 
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